
 Meeting Hinsdale South HS Foundation 
 Date   November 9, 2021 
 7pm 

 In Attendance:  Cheryl Coglianese, Mary Volk, Mary Lindquist, John 
 Barnes, Denise (Gino) Marchetti, Kim Wenkus, Kristine Wall 

 October Minutes approved Gino & Mary Lindquist 

 Treasurer’s Report approved 
 The last scholarship (Yavorski) has been paid out. 

 November 16 Hall of Fame will be attended by Foundation members. 
 Foundation to send letters to past Hall of Fame winners. New nominated 
 winners will be added to future mailings and emails database. Mary L. will 
 contact Marina regarding a separate Hall of Fame list.  2021 winners will be 
 added to the Foundation website. Possible video & pictures of Hall of Fame 
 event to be sent on email blast. 

 Kim will be sending an updated report on the Bert Blevins scholarship and 
 Gino will be looking into a continued matching scholarship for 2022. 

 Foundation looking into a virtual fundraiser for 2022.  Ideas for fundraisers 
 include possible golf outing 

 No Fall Grants at this time. 

 Cheryl has names of interested future Foundation members who will be 
 invited to future meetings. 

 Meeting ended 7:50pm.        Next meeting December 14th    7pm 


